
Stolen Custom Wood Net! 

 
One of the very first Custom Drift Boat Nets I made for a 

Grey/Bruce Outdoors Member has been stolen. 

 

It was taken on the evening of Thursday March 20/2014 

from a Drift Boat parked at a store in Sauble while the owner 

was inside. 

The net taken is Number 008. It is one of a kind, the person 

who stole it probably has no idea that this net is extremely 

identify-able and unique, they do not have a hope in hell of 

saying they bought it somewhere!! Unless they bought it 

from the thief. 

 

The net can be identified by the 40 inch handle with a hand 

drawn and extremely unique fish woodburning at the top and 

the flamed appearance on the net frame & handle, as you 

can see in the photo there are burn marks all over the net, 

on purpose. (see photos) 

If anyone saw somebody lifting stuff out of a drift boat in 

Sauble last Thursday evening while it was parked at a store 

please contact me. admin@greybruceoutdoors.com 

If the thief has second thoughts, knowing the net is extremey identifiable and being looked for by 

thousands of anglers, simply drop it off at any local tackle shop with a note asking it be returned to 

admin@greybruceoutdoors.com and avoid a trip to jail. 

If anyone else should happen to find it please let me know, your honesty and assistance in getting this 

net back to its rightful owner will be rewarded. 

 

   

Thank you for your assistance in finding this item! 

Bruce Farrell - www.greybruceoutdoors.com 
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